
 

 

Planned Temporary Water Suspension Notices 

06/01/2016 until further notice 

 

Please be informed that water supply to the areas/buildings 
around town will be temporarily suspended during the next two 
months.  

These temporary interruptions are a continuation of water lateral 
replacement, (phase 2) of the project started last year.  

Please also note that supply may be restored earlier or later than 
scheduled without further notice.  

The Town will make every effort to advise residents and business 
owners on the streets affected by water interruptions.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this will cause and greatly 
appreciate your patience. 

Town of Badger 


